

Rockwell Collins Craft Club November 2018 Newsletter

Next Meeting:
Wed November 28
at 4:30 Bldg 131
Ash conference room
Corner of C Ave &
Blairs Ferry Road

This Month

PLEASE NOTE MEETING DATE CHANGE. Instead of meeting this Wed, we will meet NEXT Wednesday, November 28th. Thanksgiving is early this year with Nov 1st falling on a Thursday. As a result, we are pushing our meeting date to a week later. We didn't think most people would want the meeting the night before Thanksgiving.

- Our craft project this month will be making Christmas wreaths with real fresh pine branches. You can bring a wire cutter or wire cutting pliers if you have one. All other supplies will be provided. If you have any Christmas ornaments or florals you want to add to your wreath, bring them too. Pinecones will be provided.
- ☼ We had lots of bingo/prize fun last month and delicious pizza from Casey's. I liked the Chicken/Bacon/Ranch one so well I got one last night.
- Club member Joyce Smith had a knee replacement recently and is up and about town with excellent results.
- The Rockwell Craft Fair is over for another season. Everyone seemed to really like the new location. It is a beautiful building.
- Here's directions for anyone who has not come to our new location yet: Building 131 is located at the SE corner of C Avenue and Blairs Ferry Road. Please call me if you have any questions or if you get lost. Remember, if you are coming from north of Blairs Ferry Road or from Marion, the median strip will prevent you from turning into the driveway on C Avenue, so if you continue past the building on Blairs Ferry, you can enter that driveway, and then drive around to the front or side of the building to park.
- Tilme for me to start my vacation. This is the end of this short newsletter!